
Fred – 
Thank you again for the opportunity to travel to Denmark and Sweden and spend 
wonderful time with family and new and old friends.   
 
Your philosophy of using soccer and travel to gather various players from different 
countries, while providing unforgettable and priceless experiences on and off the field, is 
something extraordinary.  I have truly enjoyed watching my daughter grow up over the 
last few years from middle school to high school to a committed D1 soccer player, but 
the experience of traveling and playing this wonderful game abroad has provided her 
with a unique opportunity to grow in the game and with personal relationships with 
players from around the world.  This opportunity is very special and more importantly it 
creates memories and friendships that will last a lifetime.  
 
As a parent, traveling with this group has been a great pleasure.  The coaches for NSA 
have proven to be able to mix a healthy amount of soccer with sightseeing and 
excursions that are enjoyable for young and old.  Also… The coaches for NSA have 
proven again to be great individuals that really have the best interest of all the 
participants and players in mind.  They go out of their way to be a part of the entire 
group and really help facilitate an enjoyable experience.   
Travel to other countries is always exciting and in many cases stressful.  NSA has 
proven to continue to refine and improve their approach to travel, while always focusing 
on providing a comfortable, educational and most importantly a safe environment for 
players and parents. 
As for my experience this year, it was great to meet the players and the parents.  I had 
a wonderful time enjoying the matches, the beaches, the amusement parks, 
sightseeing, dinners, parties and much more!  The coaches and kids made the soccer 
matches exciting to watch while the entire group made all of the excursions a blast!     
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